SWIMMING

Swimming sessions will resume again for Years 3 and 6 ONLY, on Friday 11th January 2019. Thank you.







ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS

Year 3

Class 1A – Ayla Gould

Class 1 – Alfie Barrett

Class 2— Archie Northcott

Overall Logan Gould

Year 4

Class 5— Evie Winnett

Class 6— Riley McCormack

Overall Haylie Drage

Year 5

Class 7 – Diogo Rodas

Class 8 – Blade Best

Class 12 – Jude Webber

Overall Andrew Osborne

Year 6

Class 4 – Ryan Rubidge

Class 9 – Mitchell Tucker

Class 10 – Jake Webb

Overall Isabelle Williams

'CONGRATULATIONS TO YOU ALL'

CHARTWELLS - CHANGE OF MENU

on Wednesday 19th December

Fish and Chips OR

Vegetarian Hotdog and chips

FOLLOWED BY Berry Chill

DIARY DATES

Cinema Visit (whole school) AM – 19th December Last day of term – Weds 19th December 2018 at 1.45pm

Spring Term – Monday 7th January - Friday 5th April 2019 (Half term – 18th to 22nd February 2019) STAFF TRAINING on MONDAY 25TH FEBRUARY 2019

Dear Parents....

Please note we still have UNCLAIMED RAFFLE PRIZES following our Christmas Fayre! Please check your pockets for the numbers below and call into the office if you are a lucky winner!

PINK 139 GREEN 188 (AE 282597) AND GREEN 277 (AE 578887)

MISSING FOOTBALL/RUGBY KIT – PLEASE RETURN ANY KIT THAT MAY STILL BE AT HOME! THANK YOU - MRS HAWKE.

<u>PARKING IN/NEAR BALINJY CLOSE</u> – Following recent conversations with residents of the above road can parents please ensure that access to properties remains clear for emergency vehicles and homeowners when parking to drop off/collect children. Thank you.

Please note that school finishes this Wednesday 19th December at 1.45pm and we return on Monday 7th January! Merry Christmas to you all!

Tuck – Please note that today and tomorrow chocolate bars will be available for the children to purchase in the hall at tuck time, priced at 10p per item.

A Christmas treat! Thank you.

PARENTPAY (Online payment system)

Thank you to those parents who have activated their accounts since September.

Currently 70 accounts are highlighted as having amounts outstanding, particularly for school lunches and swimming payments. The school office can help if you have any questions.

Thank you.